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FRIENDS  NEWSLETTER 
Registered Charity No 1030812 

Fundraising this year …  
Thank you to everyone who generously supported our 
events this year with donations, volunteering and 
attending – despite the first two terms of school having 
COVID restrictions, we still raised an amazing amount for 
our school:  

 

Fundraiser £
Donations 140.00              
5p Chal lenge 21.27               
Bag2 School  x 2 83.00                
Christmas Activities 1,087.65           
Amazon Smile x 3 61.61                
100 Squares  Game 100.00              

Easter  Coffee Afternoon 222.30             
Donut Sales x 3 118.31               
Jubil ee Afternoon Tea 169.50              
Ice Cream Fridays x 6 183.51              
Summer Fayre 1,122.80           
Transition Pre Loved 23.00                
Disco 106.23              

3,439.18  

What we bought the school ... 
Bike rack* base - £886 
Christmas Chocolate Reindeers - £57 
Easter Chocolate Bunnies - £62 
Y6 Hoodies - £297 
Y6 calculators - £48 
Sports Day Refreshments - £8 
*We are grateful to SCC and WSC for pledging donations to complete 
the bike shed; this will be done later in the year. 

Welcome to the Friends of Barningham School (FoBS) newsletter.  We support the school by raising money 
to purchase additional resources for the children at the school.  All parents and carers are welcome to 
attend any of our meetings, and help is much appreciated as we run events throughout the year.  We look 
forward to seeing you at our events and we thank you for your continued support. 

Current Fundraising ….. 
We are fundraising for 5 interactive whiteboards; this year we raised the funds 
to buy one.  The interactive whiteboards allow for children to thrive through 
hands on learning by touching, drawing or writing on the board and bring 
learning to life. They also give our children access to the latest IT equipment 
that will prepare them for the technology they will use at secondary school. 

Thank you ….. 
The Friends has hugely supported by a number of Y6 parents; as their children 
leave the school we are indebted to Tracy Hurrell, Nicki Cameron & Megan 
Altadonna – thank you for all your help – we will miss you. 

Ways You Can Help…… 
Every time you buy online with Amazon or 
a wide range of retailers you can earn 
funds for our school at no extra cost to 
yourself. See the below links …… 

https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/1030812-0 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/cause
s/fobcevcps/ 

 

 

 

 

Committee……. We Need You!! With Y6 parents leaving, we need more committee members from Sept in 
order to continue our fundraising events - please join us in Sept at our next meeting and be part of a wonderful team.  
Keep an eye on our Facebook page for details of our next meeting to plan future events. 


